
 

 

18th April 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Wednesday 24th April, your son/daughter will be attending the rewards trip to Alton Towers. They 
will need to be at school at 7:45 am, as we will be leaving school promptly at 8:00 am. We shall be 
departing Alton Towers at 4:00 pm and returning to school at approximately 5:30 pm.  
 
Please ensure that your child brings a packed lunch and/or a small amount of money should they 
wish to purchase anything whilst on the visit. However, any valuables such as money and phones will 
be your child’s responsibility and taken at their own risk. If your child is entitled to free school meals 
and you would like them to have a grab bag, please let the school know by Monday 22nd April. 
 
Whilst at Alton Towers, students will be remotely supervised, and students will be told to stay in 
small groups.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school by email at contact.staff@st-
michaels.sandwell.sch.uk or by phone at 0121 561 6881. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Robinson Mr Bevan  Mr Tolley 
Head of Wyvern  Head of Griffin Head of Pegasus  
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